
Affirmative Action Minutes 11/11/2000
MEETING MINUTES

The Affirmative Action Advisory Committee met on
Wednesday, October 11, 2000 @ 7:30 P.M.
In the Office of the Personnel Director on the 3rd  Floor of the Town Hall Annex.

Present:        Barbara Boltz (Chair), Adrienne McClure, Augusta Haydock, Elaine Maclachlan, and John Dunlap
Also Present:   Chris Ryan
Absent: Franz Browne, Jack Jones, and Howard Winkler

Meeting Minutes                  So voted

Renovations:    Mr. Dunlap reported that minority participation at the Hardy is 45% and female participation is at 2%. Mr. 
Dunlap distributed copies of a letter that he sent to the Permanent Town Building Committee, a letter that the PTBC sent 
to A. Bonfatti Contractor, and Bonfatti’s response.   

Hiring Updates: Mr. Dunlap updated the Committee about the conclusion of the Town Manager hiring process.  The 
Committee decided to invite the new Town Manager, Phil Farrington, to attend the Committee’s meeting in January.

Mr. Dunlap gave the committee a status report on the Police and Fire Cadets.  He also gave a general update about 
personnel actions taking place within the Town.

Continuing Business

Ms. Boltz gave an update about the status of minority hiring within the Public Schools and she talked about the creation of 
a Human Resources position with the Public Schools.  

The Committee adjourned.
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